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I am writing today in complete opposition of SB 348. This Senate bill is 

unconstitutional. The disgusting overreach of the servants in the Oregon legislator is 

out of control. These servants need to remember their place as elected servants of 

the people, not the leaders of the people of Oregon. We are not the subjects of the 

legislators and they need to step back. Measure 114 and SB 348 are in direct 

violation of the ruling of the Bruen decision from the Supreme Court from last June. 

We law abiding citizens are being abused by these overreaching bills and measures 

and these bills and measures are unconstitutional. I am 100% opposed to SB 348 

and demand that the elected servants listen to the voting, taxpaying citizens of 

Oregon and stop violating our rights. 

Mrs. Becky Hakes 


